
Do any of these glasses 
belong to your child?  
They are here in the 
office.  

 

 

 

What’s happening week Commencing  

2nd December 2019 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Einstein (outdoor) 
Keller (indoor) 
Frank/Pankhurst 
(indoor) 

Nightingale/Babbage 
(indoor) 
Parks/Dickens 
(outdoor) 
DaVinci/Wilberforce 
(indoor) 
Shakespeare (outdoor) 

Curie (outdoor) 
Babbage/Nightingale 
(outdoor) 
Frank/Pankhurst 
(outdoor) 

Keller/Owens (outdoor) 
Curie/Einstein Swimming 
Parks/Dickens (indoor) 
DaVinci/Wilberforce 
(outdoor) 
Austen/Shakespeare 
(Indoor) 
Bevan/Gibson—Outdoor 

Owens (indoor) 
Austen (outdoor) 
Bevan/Gibson (indoor) 

   Yr 6 Homework due in  Homework Set and due in 

PE, Swimming and Homework 

School Dinners 
 

Thank you for booking school 

meals on ParentMail.  This 

really helps lunchtimes to run 

smoothly and ensures chil-

dren receive their preferred 

choice of meal 

Dates for your Diary (full list on Website & MyEd) 
 29th November, Christmas Fayre.  Friends Event.  3.30pm 
 29th November, Year 5 Harry Potter day, dress up (optional) 
 2nd December, Greek week 
 2nd December, Decorations Afternoon, 2pm -3.15pm, parents welcome 
 3rd December, Year 2 Open Evening, 7 - 8.30pm 
 6th December, St Nicholas Breakfast (Friends), 7.45-8.45am 
 6th December, Nightingale Class Learning Assembly, families welcome 

2.40pm 
 9th December, RE Week 
  

 

This week’s Top  

Attenders 
Whole School 95.64%  

Lower School  

Parks 98.61%  

Upper School  

Bevan 99.60%  

 
For safeguarding purposes, 

please call the school every 

day your child is ill 

Parent Governor  
Two nominations were received 
for our two Governor positions.  

No election process was 
therefore required. 

We will share the names of our 
new Governors with you as soon 

as all checks have been 
completed.  We look forward to 

welcoming them on board 

 
ParentMail is being re-

branded as PlusPay/
+Pay. 

 
Dinner and Breakfast Club 

Bookings can be found 
under “Accounts” 

 
Trips can be found under 
“Payments” on the main 

menu.  (Tap the 3 
horizontal lines on the 
green bar to access the 
menu).  They appear in 

“To Pay” or “Shop” 
 

                    www.derehamjunior.dneat.org 

A huge thankyou to every-
one who helped us make 

the Children in Need Ramble 
such a success.  We have 

raised over £1,000 and mon-
ey is still coming in!  Please 

return donations asap so we 
can give you the grand total 

very soon 

Open Evening for Year 2 Parents and 
Carers 

Tuesday 3rd December 

7.00-8.30pm 

Transition Day Arrangements 
July 2020 

Transition days will be 17th, 
20th & 21st July.  On these 

days all children will go to their 
new classes in order to help 

them settle in.  Letters will be 
coming home with your child 
today confirming the details 

Grove House Infant and Nursery School has 

two 15 hour funded places available in the 

Nursery Class for children born before 31st 

August 2016.  If you are interested please 

contact Grove House School Office on 01362 

694379, or, office@grove.norfolk.sch.uk for 

further information  

http://www.derehamjunior.dneat.org/

